
STATION KWPC 
MUSCATINE, IG.' A 

December 27, 1946 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
185 Williams Street 
Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: - 

Thanks very much for your letter of December 21, 
1946. 

This will serve as verification of your hearing 
KWPC, Muscatine, Iowwa, on 860 kilocycles. These 
reports are very helpful to us. 

Continue the good work - and best wishes for the 
New Year! 

Sincerely, 

George J. er 
Manager 

GJV:mb 


